



Happy Thanksgiving

The essence of all beautiful art, all great art, is gratitude.

~Friedrich Nietzsche (1844-1900)

Dear Friend of Preservation,

In this season of giving thanks, all of us at Preservation Pennsylvania are most grateful for your involvement and support.

Together, we have given the silent past a voice. Abandoned warehouses, derelict facades, peeling barrel vaults, and weathergrayed clapboards--great and small works of our architectural heritage--have spoken through our advocacy efforts, educational outreach activities, on-site technical assistance, and other specialized initiatives.

Whether you stood in the rain with us on Main Street, alerted us to an endangered site, attended our conference, encouraged our efforts, or contributed financially to our organization, we are truly and deeply thankful.

On behalf of the Board and Staff of Preservation Pennsylvania, I wish you a holiday that is happy, healthy, and filled with the warmth of special memories.

Thank you again!

Sincerely,

Mindy Crawford Executive Director

Preservation Pennsylvania

Mindy Crawford

www.preservationpa.org



Email Marketing by

